
Boundary Commission Review Part 2 (Warding Patterns) Amendment on behalf of 
the Upminster and Cranham Residents Associations’ Group 
 
 
That the recommendation of the report be amended to read as follows: 
 
Council approves the preferred option 1A (attached) to be submitted as the Council’s 
submission to the Commission. This is for the following reasons: 
 

 Retain the existing structure of 18 three member wards 

 Continuity of the existing wards and boundaries where possible, with changes 
kept to a minimum 

 Meet the prescribed LGBC conditions of 1) Electoral equality for votes 2) 
Community identities and interests and 3) Effective and convenient local 
government 

 


